Boston Election Department

Martin J. Walsh, Mayor

August 23, 2018

Honorable Maureen E. Feeney
City Clerk

Room 601
Boston, Ma 02201

Ms. Feeney:
Please be advised that the Boston Election Department will conduct testing of the Accu-Vote
voting machines at 9:00 a.m. on Sunday August 26, 2018 at 400 Frontage Road, room 200.

The testing is for the upcoming State Primaries which will be held on September 4, 2018.
Individuals are welcome to observe the testing procedure.
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